Wounded Warriors Project Fundraiser:

Dear parents, during the week of May 6 to May 10, 2019, students at Kidder County Elementary Schools are invited to bring in any monetary donation to help support the Wounded Warriors Project. The fundraiser project is working in conjunction with Mr. Larson's National Interscholastic Athletic Administrators Association and the Kidder County FCCLA. Students who bring in a donation throughout the week can wear a hat in school on Friday, May 10. The classroom with the highest donation total will be treated to a Kidder County FCCLA doughnut/orange juice party on the final day. Thank you for your support in this fundraiser. Free-will donation jars will also be set out at the Steele Elementary Memorial Day Music Program on Friday, May 10 at 7:00pm.

You can find more information about the Wounded Warriors Project at the following web sites.

Wounded Warriors Project Website: https://www.woundedwarriorproject.org/

Wounded Warriors Project Video: https://tinyurl.com/yxryhmxe

WOUNDED WARRIOR PROJECT

Wounded Warriors Project Fundraiser:

Dear parents, during the week of May 6 to May 10, 2019, students at Kidder County Elementary Schools are invited to bring in any monetary donation to help support the Wounded Warriors Project. The fundraiser project is working in conjunction with Mr. Larson's National Interscholastic Athletic Administrators Association and the Kidder County FCCLA. Students who bring in a donation throughout the week can wear a hat in school on Friday, May 10. The classroom with the highest donation total will be treated to a Kidder County FCCLA doughnut/orange juice party on the final day. Thank you for your support in this fundraiser. Free-will donation jars will also be set out at the Steele Elementary Memorial Day Music Program on Friday, May 10 at 7:00pm.

WOUNDED WARRIOR

You can find more information about the Wounded Warriors Project at the following web sites.

Wounded Warriors Project Website: https://www.woundedwarriorproject.org/

Wounded Warriors Project Video: https://tinyurl.com/yxryhmxe

Wounded Warriors Project Fundraiser:

Dear parents, during the week of May 6 to May 10, 2019, students at Kidder County Elementary Schools are invited to bring in any monetary donation to help support the Wounded Warriors Project. The fundraiser project is working in conjunction with Mr. Larson's National Interscholastic Athletic Administrators Association and the Kidder County FCCLA. Students who bring in a donation throughout the week can wear a hat in school on Friday, May 10. The classroom with the highest donation total will be treated to a Kidder County FCCLA doughnut/orange juice party on the final day. Thank you for your support in this fundraiser. Free-will donation jars will also be set out at the Steele Elementary Memorial Day Music Program on Friday, May 10 at 7:00pm.

You can find more information about the Wounded Warriors Project at the following web sites.

Wounded Warriors Project Website: https://www.woundedwarriorproject.org/

Wounded Warriors Project Video: https://tinyurl.com/yxryhmxe